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Engineering Department’s  
Operating Budget Policy No. 06.78 

 
District of Lake Country 

10150 Bottom Wood Lake Road 
Lake Country, British Columbia V4V 2M1  

Ph: 250-766-5650 Fax: 250-766-0116 
lakecountry.bc.ca 

 

 
 

 

 
The following was adopted as policy at the Regular Council Meeting held on November 21, 
2006: 

 
Moved by:  Councillor Witty 
Seconded by: Councillor Leamont 
 
Resolution # 06.11.478 
 

That the following be adopted as policy: 
 
That the net budget saving from the Engineering Department’s operating budget related to 
road resurfacing and overlays, plus any additional revenue relative to budget from soil 
removal and deposit fees, be transferred to the Road Reserve at year-end, provided that the 
transfer does not place the Engineering Department’s overall operating and capital budgets 
into a negative variance or deficit position.  
 
Carried.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

        
Original signed by James Baker  Original signed by Dana Schmidt  
Mayor  Deputy Clerk 

 

  

 


